
WE ARE HAPPY TO INVITE FEMALE STUDENTS 

TO OUR BUSINESS & BALLET EVENT 7.3.2018

The evening begins at 17:00 at August’s office, where you will learn about 

problem solving based on a real-life case by August for the Finnish National 

Opera and Ballet. We continue the evening at the Opera House where you 

will get to enjoy the Giselle-ballet performance in the company of August 

consultants. In addition to satisfying your need for culture, you will also have 

excellent opportunities throughout the evening to find out what strategy 

consulting is like at August.

The event is for female students who are at least in their 2nd year of study.

The number of participants is limited, so act fast!

RSVP: 23.2.2018 by email (annika.nieminen@august.fi) 

Include your name, major subject, year of study, and possible special diet. 

Please also describe your expectations for the event in a few sentences.
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